
 

Graduate Feminist Emphasis 
Open House 

 

The Department of Gender & Sexuality Studies  
cordially invites all UCI graduate students 

Wednesday, November 30, 2016 
5:00 – 7:00pm 

3000 Humanities Gateway 
 

Please RSVP to Jasmine Robledo (jasmine.robledo@uci.edu) by Tuesday, November 22nd 

 
 All current and prospective GFE students are welcome!  

This is an opportunity to learn more about the program, meet and 
greet other GFE students and faculty, and celebrate the end of the 

calendar year. Food and refreshments will be provided. 
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